X SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER®"

We hope everyone had a great summer! As we approach the new school year,
we wanted to send out a reminder of our policies.

For students entering kindergarten: Teeter Tots DOES NOT provide
‘ transportation services during the gradual entry period. If your child requires
care, and will be dropped off at the centre throughout the day, please inform
staff of days & times through Brightwheel.

Morning Drop Off: Our school age program will be preparing to leave the centre
at 7:60am. Any child that arrives after 8:00am will be refused transportation
services, as outlined in our policy.

If for any reason, your child will no longer require pick up services for the
school day, parent/guardians are required to inform staff through Brightwheel
no later than 1:00pm. Transportation services may be discontinued if
parent/guardians neglect to inform staff of their child(ren)s absence.

Please ensure your child(ren) are aware of their schools designated pick-up

. location!
Southridge Elementary - Tree at the front of the school closest to the
kindergarten doors.
College Heights Elementary - Flag pole at the front of the school.
Malaspina Elementary - Designated cone at the front of the school.
Kindergarten Children will be picked up directly from their classroom door by a
staff member.

Children who are enrolled in the daycare or infant toddler programs are
expected to be checked Iin by 9:00am, please inform staff if your child will be
arriving later than 9:00am or will be absent for the day.

Please ensure children are prepared for the day. Children are required to dress
appropriately for the day's activities/weather as groups go outside daily!
Parent/guardians are encouraged to label all belongings, so if something is
misplaced, staff can return it to the owner the following day.

‘ Please ensure to monitor your child(ren)s health daily, children who are feeling
unwell are not permitted to attend, until symptoms of iliness have cleared. Sick
children will be sent homel!

Reminderll the parking lot has a speed limit of 10kms! this has been a recurring
issue with parent/guardians speeding in the parking lot, please slow down!
there are many families coming & going throughout the day, please be mindful
of this.
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